
 

It was so nice to see all of the happy faces returning from our Spring Break. I swear 

every one of our students grew over the short 2 weeks!  More and more of them are 

getting taller than me!! 

We would like to thank Ms. Danika and Ms. Andrea for all their hard work with our ‘Jump 

Rope for Heart’ fundraiser.  It looks like Mr. Weighill & I will be getting pied in the face, 

and potentially made into human sundaes if we meet the $1000 goal by Sunday, March 

31st!  The pie and potential sundae date is April 12th at our Friday morning Gathering, in 

case you would like to join the fun. 

Spring weather is upon us and we are in for some warmer temperatures.  However, 

there will still be rainy days.  Please make sure your child is dressed for the weather and 

has spare clothing and shoes at school in case they get wet. 

In this newsletter are some great opportunities and dates for this month to remember, so 

please have a good look at it.  Also, looking forward to May, our track meet for grade 3-7 

will be on May 10th.  Students will start learning and practicing events soon!   

As always, if you ever have any questions or comments, please feel free to email me, or 

call the office to set up an appointment with me.  Have a wonderful April! 

Ms. DeRosa & Mr. Weighill 

APRIL School-Wide Dates 

to Remember: 

Mar 10—Apr.9 —Ramadan 

Mar 29—Good Friday 

school closed 

Apr 1—Easter Monday 

school closed 

3—Fire Drill 

8 — PAC Meeting @ 5:30 

9—Rotary Dinner 

10 — Earthquake Drill 

19—Pizza forms due 

19—”It’s a No!” RCMP 

presentation for grade 5-7 

22—Lockdown Drill  

24—Bottle Drop Off 

25—Knights of Columbus 

Pancake Breakfast for 

students 

26—Pizza Day 

29—Pro-D Day school 

closed 

 

Principal: Ms. DeRosa 

Vice Principal: Mr. Weighill 

Secretary: Mrs. Jody Lennox 

Phone 250-754-3231.  Fax 250-754-2336.  
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Recognition  

Our amazing 

Education Assistants 

for all that you do for 

our students! 

 

Also, a huge shoutout 

to our Inclusion 

Support Team for 

doing such a great job 

of meeting our kids 

where they are and 

supporting them. 

April 

2024 

Caught you Beeeeeing……. 
Piper (Div.1) - beeing a good friend 

Akira (Div.1) - beeing helpful 

K-Rod (Div.2) - Beeing a good listener 

Jeanette (Div.2) - beeing a good listener in UFLI 

Duncan (Div.3) - beeing a hardworker 

Shahed (Div.;4) - beeing a great friend 

Caydren (Div.5) - beeing kind and cleaning up 

Lexi (Div.5) - beeing a hard worker in math 

Skyler (Div.5) - beeing a good listener in UFLI 

Walid (Div.6) - beeing helpful 

Alice (Div.6) beeing helpful 

Abijot (Div.6) - beeing a helpful friend 

Carlisle (Div.7) - beeing helpful 

Majude (Div.7) - beeing respectful 

Esther (Div.8) - beeing very creative 

Farah (Div.9) - beeing helpful 

Soloman (Div.9) - beeing honest 

Kingston (Div.10) - beeing dependable 

So far our students have earned over 1,600 Bee 

tickets for their amazing behaviour!!  I couldn’t be 

more proud of our students!! 

Emergency Drills 

Every few months, we are required to 
practice safety measures in case of an 
emergency.  This month we will have a 
fire drill, earthquake drill, and a lock-
down drill.  Here is a reminder of our 
drill procedures. 



 

Date: Tuesday, May 21st, 2024 
Time:  1:00 – 2:00 p.m. 

Place: Bayview Elementary School 
140 View Street 

 Register here:  www.marinersvolleyballclub.ca  

Cell Phones 

A reminder that as per our Code of 

Conduct, students are not to use 

cell phones on school grounds during instruction-

al time, before, or after school.  Cell phones 

which are seen will be taken and held in the of-

fice until the end of the day.  We know that it is 

important to be able to get ahold of your children 

at certain times so we are happy to take messag-

es in the office and deliver them to your child as 

needed.  

In addition, a reminder that students are not al-

lowed to be taking pictures of, or recording, other 

students and/or staff and posting on social me-

dia. 

Drop Off and Pick Up  

The school provides supervision 15 minutes before school and after 

school. Students should not arrive at school prior to 8:25 am, un-

less they are attending the breakfast program. Similarly, please 

ensure that your child(ren) is/are picked up or walk home at the end of 

the day by 2:40 pm. If you know you will be late, please contact the 

office a minimum of 15 minutes before the end of the day, so that the 

office staff can locate your child and relay the message. If your child 

BOTTLE DROP-OFF 

Please mark your calendars for our Bayview Drop-Off 

Bottle Drive which will take place on Wednesday, 

April 24th, 2024. Bottles and cans can be dropped off at the front of 

the school between the hours of 8:30 am—11:00 am. The proceeds of 

the bottle drive will go towards supporting our students in their sport 

programs and field trip costs throughout the year. Thank you! 

http://www.marinersvolleyballclub.ca/

